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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Teaching and learning is in full swing at Moorhead Central School. I 

would like to thank the faculty and staff at Moorhead Central for 

continuing to be diligent in their tasks of educating our children. I would 

also like to thank the parents and community for their support of 

Moorhead Central. Though often not verbalized, we could never be 

successful at what we do without the support and encouragement from 

our parents. 

Message from the Parent Liaison 

A child with positives academics motivations has a desire to learn, like learning 

activities and believes that school is important. A positive academics motivation 

not only helps the child to see learning is rewarding and important in all aspects of 

life. Please feel free to come and visit our Parent Center. The Parent Center hours 

of operation are from 7:00 am to 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday and Friday, and every 

other Friday. If you have any questions, Please feel free to call 662-246-5680. 

 

MCKINNEY-VENTO HOMELESS ACT: 

The McKinney-Vento Homeless Act provides certain {civil} rights for homeless students. These 

rights include, but not limited to, waiving certain requirements for registration. If you know 

anyone that is homeless or have additional question/concerns, please contact my office at 662-

246-5680 ext.303. 
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 Test taking Tips for Parents 

 Make sure that your child does all of 

his/her homework and reading 

assignments. 

 Encourage your child to do well but 

don’t pressure him/her. 

 Keep a positive attitude about tests. 

 Provide a quiet, well lighted area with 

little distractions to help your child 

study. 

 Make sure that your child gets enough 

sleep on the nights before tests.  

 Make sure that your child gets up early 

enough so he/she will be on time for 

school.  

 Encourage your child to relax for a few 

hours before bedtime, it can be 

stressful for a child to study all night. 

 Talking about test with your child can 

relieve stress about test taking. 

 If your child is struggling on their tests, 

talk to them about it and meet with 

their teacher to find out the best way 

to help your child. 

 Thursday, April 11, 2019 

@ 6 p.m. – Annual 

Academic Elementary 

BRAIN BOWL at GENTRY 

HIGH SCHOOL. 

 Thursday, April 18, 2019 

@ 5:30 – PTO Meeting at 

Moorhead Central 

 Thursday, April 18, 6 p.m. 

– Middle School 

Academic BRAIN BOWL at 

RULEVILLE MIDDLE 

SCHOOL 

 Thursday, April 25,2019 

@ 6 p.m. – High School 

Academic Brain Bowl at 

MOORHEAD CENTRAL 

 Friday, April 26, 2019 @ 

10 a.m. – Learning Walk 

at MOORHEAD CENTRAL 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

      PUNCTUAL STUDENTS ARE ENGAGED SCHOLARS 


